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The Anti-Ragging Committee at Shri Sant Gajanan Maharaj College of Engineering (SSGMCE),
Shegaon, is dedicated to ensuring a safe and conducive environment for all students. Ragging, in
any form, is strictly prohibited on campus, and the committee is committed to its eradication
through vigilant monitoring, awareness programs, and strict enforcement of anti-ragging
policies.

At the beginning of the session 2019-20, orientation programs were conducted for both new and
existing students to create awareness about the consequences of ragging and the policies in place
to prevent it. Students were briefed about the legal implications and encouraged to report any
instances of ragging promptly. Throughout the year, the committee displayed posters across the
campus to spread awareness about the negative effects of ragging. These posters were
strategically placed in prominent areas to ensure maximum visibility and impact.

The details of the Anti—Ragging Committee constituted for the academic year 2018-13 were also
displayed at all prominent places along with the contact details of all the members of the
committee.

The anti-ragging committee members interacted with students to educate them about the
psychological and physical consequences of ragging. These interactions also focused on
promoting empathy and fostering a culture of respect and understanding among students. The
committee undertook regular patrols and monitoring of various areas on campus, including
hostels, canteens, and recreational areas, to deter any instances of ragging.

The committee conducted awareness drives periodically to maintain a safe environment within
and around the campus.

No case of ragging was reported during the academic year 2018-19.

The Anti-Ragging Committee at SSGMCE, Shegaon, remains steadfast in its commitment to
creating a safe and nurturing environment where every student can thrive without fear of
harassment or intimidation. Through proactive measures and sustained efforts, we aim to uphold
the principles of dignity, respect, and mutual understanding, ensuring a positive educational

Mem b%retary

experience for all members of the college community.



